
 

 

 

 

The Black Tavern Historical Society 

Of Dudley 

In collaboration with  

the Dudley Grange 

and supported by a 

 Cultural Council Grant 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Invites you to join us for 
 

 “Outdoor Summer Concert” 
Performance by 

“Boys of the Town” 
Featuring Hunter Foote 

On the Grange Lawn, 

Dudley Hill.  
(Tavern barn in case of rain) 

 

Bring family, friends, picnic basket, and enjoy 

the spirited tunes of this lively band! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Free and Open to All 
 

For more information call: 508-943-8782 

 
 

 

Sunday, August 7, 2011 
4:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

Grange Snack Shack will be open. 


